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Y3 Party 
 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

On Monday 14th December it is your child’s Christmas Party. This year to work in line 

with COVID restrictions we will be providing the party food for all of the children, 

therefore children will not be required to bring in food from home.  

 

 

As your child is now in Year 3 could parents please send their child to school on the 

morning of their party with a named carrier bag containing all of their party clothing. 

The children will leave their clothes in an unoccupied area of school and collect at the 

appropriate time. School staff will supervise the children getting changed into party 

clothes after the children have eaten their lunch.  

 

 

Dates for Party: 

Monday 14th December   

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 

 

S.McBeth 

 

            


